
To:   Honored   Members   of   the   Joint   Committee   On   The   First   Special   Session   of   2020  
From:   Genevieve   Schaack,   Teacher,   Eugene,   OR  
RE:   HB   4201  
 
Hello,  
 
I   am   writing   in   support   of    HB   4201   providing   that   all   incidences   of   extreme/   deadly   force   be  
reported   to   the   Attorney   General,    and   investigated   by   independent   persons   outside   of   the  
officer’s   employing   law   enforcement   agency.   Releasing   the   information   in   cases   when   no   action  
is   taken   is   an   important   measure   for   public   transparency   and   accountability,   that   supports   well  
the   intention   and   action   of   HB   4207.  
 
Thank   you,  
 
Genevieve   Schaack  
 
 


